
EBU LLETIN

LEGACY PU BLIC SCH O O L

Date: January 26, 2018  Pr incipal: Laura Ryckman Vice Pr incipal: Leeanne Hoover-Joy
School Em ail : legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca Phone: 905-472-4764

    FAMILY NIGHT

WEDNESDAY JANUARY 31st

X Movement will be working with 

students and our families next week. 

On Wednesday night we welcome all 

of our families to join into a night of X 

Fusion Movement and Mindfulness.  

When:  Sessions will run every 30                                         
minutes. 

  

Where: Library and Gymnasium

What to wear: Comfortable clothes 
and running shoes.

We look forward to seeing everyone 

in act ion and thank our School 

Council for obtaining the Parent 's 

Reaching Out Grant to help subsidize 

this event!!

LEGACY PS WELCOMES  
NEW PRINCIPAL MS. JONES   SAFETY BLITZ

KEY DATES

Ms. Jones has been an educator for thirty 

years. Her career has taken her from a 

small fly in the community, to the 

Dryden Board of Education, to a school 

in Northern California and finally landing 

with the York Region District School 

Board. As a teacher, she has taught all 

grades from kindergarten to grade 8 with 

many of her teaching years supporting 

learners in Student Support Centers. Ms. 

Jones has been with YRDSB for 14 years 

and comes to us from Coledale PS and 

Ashton Meadows PS. She is looking 

forward to working with the staff, 

students and families of Legacy PS.

January 31st : Family Night  - X Fusion

February 1: Jersey Day

February 2: Professional Act ivity Day

February 5: School Council Meeting

February 14: Report Cards go home

Please check our Calendar at :

ht tp://bit .ly/2DdPcaJ

In February, our Legacy School Council 

Safety Committee is spearheading  a 

safety blitz  to support  student  safety 

in and around the school.  Areas of focus 

will include:

- Morning Drop off Kiss 'N Ride 

rout ines

- Lunch Drop off rout ines

- Parking along Russell Jarvis Dr

- Bus Loop/Fire Route Use

- Student Safety Poster Contest

- Promoting the benefits and 

safety of students walking to 

and from school

Thank-you to the School Council for 

support ing and organizing these 

init iat ives for the month of February!

6:00 X Fusion Mindfulness

6:30 Mindfulness X Fusion

7:00 X Fusion Mindfulness

7:30 Mindfulness X Fusion
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Keep act ive t h is w int er ! We are celebrat ing Wint er  Walk  Day at  Legacy PS 

on Wednesday February 7t h, 2018. 

February 7t h 2018 is #Wint erWalkDay across Canada.  Walk ing is t he 
sim plest  form  of  exercise and helps k ids get  t hose 60 m inut es of  daily 
physical act ivit y t hey need. It ?s also a great  cure for  t hose w int er  blues 
and helps st udent s concent rat e bet t er  in class. 

Walk ing t o school in w int er  has m any pot ent ial benef it s, including 
benef it s for  your  child?s healt h and well-being (l ike oppor t unit ies t o learn 
and socialize on t he way t o school, and ar r iving t o school aler t  and ready 
t o learn), our  com m unit y (reduced t raf f ic congest ion around t he school) 
and t he environm ent , t oo.

  

LOST AND FOUND WINTER WALK DAY-FEBRUARY 7-2018

WHAT IS GOING ON OUTSIDE OF CLASS

SCHOOL CASH ON LINE

All YRDSB schools are now using School Cash Online as a school payment  

system. School Cash On Line is an easy, safe and  convenient  way for families to 

pay online for ext ra curricular items and events including yearbooks, field t rips 

and  lunch orders. It  helps to reduce paper and the amount  of cash/cheques 

handled by  parents and students.

Families can make payments by using  School Cash On Line, cash or cheque.

You can register  for  School Cash On Line  at  any t ime. There is also a but ton on 

our school website. Once you are registered, you will be not ified of any new 

items available for your child.   

Floor Hockey 

Ski Club

Stacking Club

Study Hall

PLAY  Program

Volleyball

Me to We

Earth Club

Student Parliament

Basketball

Band

Equity Team

Healthy School

Tech Team

Lead On Student Leader Training

Staff Zumba

Are you missing, hats, mitts, coats, 

or even shoes and boots? They just 

might be here in our lost and 

found. 

All items will be displayed in our 

school foyer from January 

30th-February 6th. Students and 

parents are welcome to check if 

some long lost items can find their 

way home again. Unclaimed items 

will be donated to charity.

Don't  Forget ...

Thursday, February 1st is JERSEY 

DAY at Legacy PS. Student 

Parliament is supporting a Spirit 

Day for all students. Pull out those 

Jerseys, large, small, old and new 

and show your school spirit to 

support a group or team of your 

choice. 
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